
      March 13, 2007

  

SB 363
Senate Commerce Committee

Chairperson Brownlee, Co-Chairperson Jordan, Members of the Commerce Committee:

Thank you for your attention to SB 363.  I introduced this measure to advance the interests
of Salina and Saline County in developing housing.  More specifically, housing in the medium-
priced range to help attract workers for our industrial activity.

The main force in this process is Dennis Lauver, who is the new President & CEO of the
Salina Area Chamber of Commerce.   Please give him your attention.

     Pete Brungardt
                                                                 State Senate, District 24

          

 


